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La Jolla High School Bulletin 

STAFF BIRTHDAYS THIS AND NEXT WEEK: 

Janelle Gans; Sept. 29th, Kirsley Tate; Sept. 29th,  

Thomas Atwell; Oct. 6th, Michael Fiedler; Oct. 6th 

1. Principal Podhorsky’ s  Message 

La Jolla Vikings: 

Just a quick reminder that the grading period will coming up before you 

know it (October 13). Please make sure you check in with your teachers 

to find out exactly where you are and also to see if there are any 

opportunities to get back on track, if you need to. 

Also, as you attend your friends’ athletic events this week, please 

remember that you are always a representation of your school. As a 

spectator, Be Viking Proud, Be Spirited but most importantly, Be 

Respectful--that includes before and after the event. 

Principal Bulletin Scavenger Hunt Questions of the Week: The first five 
students to find me at lunch today and tell me what our “Viking 5” are 
and tell me who our Girl’s Field Hockey is playing this Thursday, will 
receive a special gift. 



Viking Five: 

1. Be Present!  Each class period is important. If you are absent for 
any reason, please have your parent call the attendance office 
within 48 hours to clear the absence.  

2. Be actively engaged!  Be an active learner and stay involved in 
classroom discussions. 

3. Be positive! 
4. Outwork everyone! Achieving lofty goals requires hard work and 

daily focus. 
5. Have Fun!   High school has so many ways to get involved. Enjoy a 

sport or club and enjoy your high school years.  

     2.  CSF $5.00 dues are due to the Financial Office by today!!! Check 

the list in Mrs. Dill’s window, (room 304), to see if you were approved. 

Late dues will not be accepted.  

     * Our first meeting will be on October 2nd. 

3.  The 2017 PSAT is on Wednesday, October 11th. 

Please Note:  This is a FULL day of school for all students. 

 

All 10th Graders will be taking the PSAT at no charge.  English teachers 

have already distributed the PSAT Official Student Guide with practice 

tests inside. 

 

Juniors may purchase an exam for $16 and fee waivers are available 

for eligible students.   

 

THERE ARE A LIMITED NUMBER OF TESTS LEFT, SO DON'T WAIT TO 

GET YOURS!!!  



Make your purchase at the Finance Office before/after school and 

during lunch.   

Check or Cash ONLY.    Payable to La Jolla High School for $16.00 

4.  There will be a Blood Drive on October 3rd. Please find students in 

pink shirts during lunch and throughout the day and sign up to help 

save a life. If you are sixteen years old you may still donate with a 

permission slip. 

5.  Tuesday, Oct. 3rd College Fair!!! 

 

La Jolla High School is pleased to once again welcome the Regional 

Admissions Counselors of California (RACC) to campus on Tuesday, 

October 3 during 4th period.  

 

In an assembly open to all junior and senior classes, college admissions 

representatives from approximately 30 colleges and universities around 

the country will speak about their schools.   At the conclusion of their 

presentations, students will be able to meet with the reps at a mini-

college fair during lunch, also in the big gym.   This is a terrific 

opportunity for students to become acquainted with colleges which 

have a genuine interest in attracting California students! 

6. Math Team meets in room 904 on Wednesdays. 

7. SAVE THE DATE  

TANGLE  IN THE  TANK 

Thurs., Sept. 28, 3PM 

NEW THIS YEAR! Tangle in the Tank is planning a halftime show called 

"Flop for a Cure!" This is better known as a belly-flop competition! 

Open to non-Tangle participants such as LJHS clubs, other sports team 

members, coaches, teachers, really anyone willing to belly flop in front 



of a crowd is invited! We will have judges and a prize. You won't want 

to miss this year's Tangle in the Tank! Sign up in ASB! 

 

 

 


